Henderson County Schools Transportation Department

5674 Airline Road (270) 831-5120 Fax: (270) 831-5122 www.henderson.kyschools.us



07-09-2019

Mrs. Tracy Williams
Mr. Kirk Haynes
Mrs. Lisa Baird
Mr. Mike Waller
Mr. Wesley Smith
Mrs. Marganna Stanley
Mrs. Robin Newton
District 1
District 2
District 3
District 4
District 5
Superintendent
Assistant to Superintendent

Transportation Department would like to get the Boards approval for the use of three

The Buses will run from 7:30 to 5:00pm shuttling customers from the Henderson County fairgrounds to Becks on Airline road. Becks will be responsible for all cost. Transportation can

school buses on August 6, 2019. Becks Hybrid Seed Company is having their annual Farm Days.

support this if approved.

Respectfully Submitted:

Ben Payne
Henderson County Schools
Director of transportation
Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us
270-831-5120 270-724-0736

Henderson County Schools Transportation Department

5674 Airline Road

(270) 831-5120 Fax: (270) 831-5122 www.henderson.kyschools.us



07-09-2019

Mrs. Tracy Williams District 1
Mr. Kirk Haynes District 2
Mrs. Lisa Baird District 3
Mr. Mike Waller District 4
Mr. Wesley Smith District 5
Mrs. Marganna Stanley Superintendent
Mrs. Robin Newton Assistant to Superintendent

Transportation Department would like to get the Boards approval for the use of school bus. Kidz World Inc. is requesting the use of a school bus on September 26, 2019 from 8:30 to 11:30. Kidz World Inc. is taking 25 students to Thelma B. Johnson Early Learning Center for a program. Kidz World Inc. would be responsible for all cost. Transportation can support this if approved.

Respectfully Submitted:

Ben Payne
Henderson County Schools
Director of transportation
Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us
270-831-5120 270-724-0736

Henderson County Schools Transportation Department

5674 Airline Road (270) 831-5120 Fax: (270) 831-5122 www.henderson.kyschools.us



07-09-2019

Mrs. Tracy Williams District 1
Mr. Kirk Haynes District 2
Mrs. Lisa Baird District 3
Mr. Mike Waller District 4
Mr. Wesley Smith District 5
Mrs. Marganna Stanley Superintendent
Mrs. Robin Newton Assistant to Superintendent

Transportation Department would like to get the Boards approval to allow students to ride the afternoon school bus to the Cliff Hagan Boys and Girls Club. The Boys and Girls Club is located at 1026 Pebble Creek Drive. I have attached the request to this letter. Transportation can support if approved.

Respectfully Submitted:

Ben Payne
Henderson County Schools
Director of transportation
Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us
270-831-5120 270-724-0736



CLIFF HAGAN BOYS & GIRLS CLUB, INC.

6/5/2019

MIKE HORN UNIT & ROTH ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

3415 Buckland Square Owensboro, KY 42301 Phone (270) 685-4903 FAX (270) 685-0350

E-mail: chbgc@yahoo.com

Website:

www.clifthaganboysandgirlsclub.org

Thanks to our Impact Heroes:



















Officers

Chris Poynter

President

Brian Cecil Vice-President

Gary Estes

Treasurer

John Morris

Secretary

Chuck Young Past President

Staff

Chief Executive Officer

Steven K. Winkler

Director of Operations Ryan Bibb

Administrative Assistant

Kelly Nesmith

Resource Development Director Kathy Doup

Henderson County Board of Education Attn: Marganna Stanley 1805 2nd Street Henderson, KY 42420

Dear Marganna,

The Cliff Hagan Boys & Girls Club would like to request the use of the Henderson County school buses to transport students from their home schools to the Cliff Hagan Boys & Girls Club – Henderson Extension after school. This Extension is currently housed in Community Baptist Church, located at 1026 Pebble Creek Drive, Henderson, KY, 42420.

We are requesting to make this agreement effective on the first day of school of 2019, August 7th, and would like to extend this agreement until cancelled by either party.

Details of this partnership have previously been discussed with Mr. Ben Payne, and our organization truly appreciates the assistance of Mr. Payne and the Henderson County School System. Together, we can build Great Futures in Henderson.

If you have any questions, please contact myself or Ryan Bibb, Director of Operations, via email at swinkler_chbgc@yahoo.com and rbibb chbgc@yahoo.com or via phone at 270-685-4903.

Sincerely,

Steve Winkler

CEO

Cliff Hagan Boys & Girls Club

C. MARTEL WIGHTMAN UNIT

> 2130-A East 19th Street Owensboro, KY 42303 (270) 686-8327

Rvan Bibb

Director of Operations

Cliff Hagan Boys & Girls Club

ROCKPORT ELEMENTARY EXTENSION



200 S. 6th Street Rockport, IN 47635